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September 1, 2008 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Evolutionary Decking and its owners, Frank and Tracey 
Crenshaw.  Mr. Crenshaw delivered to my family a turnkey package of a screened porch and a stamped 
concrete patio based on an abstract idea I presented to him.  Mr. Crenshaw was able to gather all my 
thoughts and design a 3-D depiction of the project I wanted.  Mr. Crenshaw and his wife conducted their 
business at the highest level possible to ensure my family not only got want we wanted, but our 
expectations were exceeded.  Mr. Crenshaw is a competent builder and ensures the highest quality of 
standards is used in completing his projects.  

I was very impressed by Mr. Crenshaw’s ability to complete the work contracted to him on time. His 
experience in the building sector and dealing with customers allows him a great ability to learn the fine 
details and taste of the customer and then tailors the package in that direction ensuring complete 
customer satisfaction.  As the project progressed, Mr. Crenshaw was able to offer value added items to 
the project based on my casual conversation with him on my end use of the project.  Mr. Crenshaw 
always treated the members of my family in the most professional and courteous manner.  He was always 
going out of his way to make sure his work, schedule, debris or the work of the subcontractors never 
interfered with our schedule.  
 
Mr. and Mrs. Crenshaw’s communication was always open and precise.  I was never left wondering or 
unclear about any detail of the project.  Throughout the entire project, I always felt that I was getting more 
than a great value.  Their flexibility was more than generous and they were able to react to all the 
changes in the project scope each time I presented them with one. 
 
I would recommend Evolutionary Decking to anyone without hesitation and would be happy to discuss in 
further detail my experience or showcase my project. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jon Thomas, P.E. 
North Carolina Professional Engineer 

 
 

 


